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 PreK-12th Grade 

 All District 
 The administration team attended a two day conference hosted by Sourcewell in early 
 August. The conference break-out sessions had an array of focus areas, but most 
 sessions attended included culture, educational leadership in literacy, student 
 engagement and more. The time together was positive for planning, building capacity 
 within the administration team and setting ground for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 Administration, support staff and our mentor leads (Ashley Landru and Anna 
 Skidmore) welcomed WEM’s newest teachers on Thursday, August 24. The day 
 included introductions of key staff members that will aid in employee transition, 
 information to help staff navigate electronic systems and receive mentorship from our 
 leads. Our new staff enjoyed lunch provided by Waterville Chamber of Commerce, 
 many thanks for their ongoing support of our new staff each year. 

 All district staff were back in the building to officially kick off the 2023-2024 school 
 year beginning Monday, August 28. The week of activities include a mixture of 
 meetings, presentations and work time for staff. 

 Open house events for 5-12th grade students will be held on Wednesday, August 30 
 with Back to School Conferences for students in K-4 on September 5. 

 Administration is excited to have kids back in the building for our first week of school! 


